
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

e-Proposal and ProjectWise Update 
                           
An e-Proposal and ProjectWise related update is scheduled starting at 9:00 p.m. on Friday, 
October 20, 2023, through Sunday, October 22, 2023.  e-Proposal and ProjectWise will NOT be 
available during this time. 
  
Please email any questions to MDOT-eProposal@Michigan.gov or MDOT-
ProjectWise@Michigan.gov. 
  
Thank you, 
MDOT Document and Process Automation Unit  
(a.k.a. MDOT ProjectWise and e-Proposal Support Team) 
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